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SB560
Submitted on: 2/9/2017
Testimony for HWN/HRE on Feb 9, 2017 13:15PM in Conference Room 414

Submitted By Organization Testifier
 Position

Present at
 Hearing

De MONT R. D.
 CONNER Ho'omana Pono, LLC. Support Yes

Comments: We STRONGLY SUPPORT this bill. As a native Hawaiian Advocacy
 Corporation, that operates out of the Wai`anae Coast, we greatly believe that it is
 about time that we, the first peoples of this Ko Pae`aina, is able to bring back that
 which was taken from us: our Language, Culture & Country. This is a huge step
 forward. Mahalo.

Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing,
 improperly identified, or directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or
 distributed to the committee prior to the convening of the public hearing.
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